
Pursuant to the Local Government Act 
1974 Schedule 10, 11(e), the Kaipara District 
Council hereby gives notice that Dargaville 
Community Development Board has an 
application to have a road closed within the 
Kaipara District. Closed on the day and at 
the times set out below for the purpose of 
holding the Christmas Market. Please note 
that this date is different to that previously 
advertised and is now the same date as the 
Dargaville Christmas Parade.
Saturday 07 December 2024 — from 9.00am 
until 3.00pm
•• �Lower Hokianga Road between Victoria 

Street and Parenga Street.
Any persons wishing to submit on or object 
to the proposal are invited to do so from the 
date of publication of this notice. Submissions 
may be delivered to any Council office; or 
posted to Private Bag 1001, Dargaville 0340; 
or emailed to council@kaipara.govt.nz and 
should include your name, address, telephone 
number and email address as appropriate. 
Submissions close: 4.00pm Tuesday 19 
November 2024
Kaipara District Council.
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